
From: TKimker
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: RES PH 24-206
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 10:19:59 AM

Dear Council Members,

I am writing concerning the requested sound level variance for an event on August 24 at the Jimmy Lee Rec
Football Field. I live in the Lex-Ham neighborhood, and this has already been a very difficult summer for excessive
sound levels at events at Allianz Field and Seafoam Stadium. If you grant the requested variance, I urge you to keep
it well below the 90 decibel level that was allowed for the music festival at Allianz Field earlier this summer.  Also,
it’s my understanding that, until very recently, Seafoam Stadium required the sound speakers at their events to be
directed out toward I-94. This worked very well in keeping the noise that reached the neighborhood to a reasonable
level. Therefore, I ask that you require a similar accommodation for the upcoming event at the Jimmy Lee Rec
Football Field.

Thank you for your consideration.

Teresa Kimker
1309 Dayton Ave. 
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